
GRAND JUNCTION PLANNING COMMISSION 

AUGUST 21, 2001 MINUTES 

7:02 P.M. to 7:15 P.M. 

 

Due to the lack of a quorum, the regularly scheduled Planning Commission hearing could not be called to 

order. 

 

In attendance, representing the Planning Commission, were John Elmer (Chairman), Dr. Paul Dibble, and 

Terri Binder.  William Putnam, Nick Prinster, Mike Denner, John Evans and Richard Blosser were 

absent.  One position is vacant (Jim Nall resigned). 

 

In attendance, representing the Community Development Department, were Community Development 

Director, Bob Blanchard, Pat Cecil (Development Services Supervisor), Bill Nebeker (Senior Planner), 

Kristen Ashbeck (Senior Planner), Lisa Gerstenberger (Senior Planner), Senta Costello (Associate 

Planner) and Ronnie Edwards (Associate Planner). 

 

Also present were John Shaver (Asst. City Attorney), Rick Dorris and Eric Hahn (Development 

Engineers). 

  

Terri Troutner was present to record the minutes.   

 

There were approximately 21 interested citizens present. 

 

Since the public hearing could not be called to order, there was no consideration of Consent Agenda 

items, nor could a motion for continuance be made.  General discussion indicated that the evening's 

agenda items, both regular and consent, would be heard at the next regularly scheduled public hearing on 

September 11, 2001. 

 


